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Award-Winning Pianist Comes to Morris

Summary: Charlie Albright will perform on Saturday, October 11.

(September 26, 2014)-The 2014–15 University of Minnesota, Morris Performing Arts Series continues with classical
pianist Charlie Albright on Saturday, October 11. Albright will perform at 7:30 p.m. in the Humanities Fine Arts (HFA)
Recital Hall.

Albright is an award-winning and critically acclaimed classical pianist, described by the Washington Post as “among the
most gifted musicians of his generation.” He is a frequent collaborator with Yo-Yo Ma and is an official Steinway
Artist. Albright’s most recent awards include the 2014 Avery Fisher Career Grant, a 2014 Ruhr Festival Young Artist
Scholarship Prize, and the 2010 Gilmore Young Artist award.

Albright also will lead a master class on Sunday, October 12, 10:30 a.m.–12 p.m. in the HFA Recital Hall. All are
welcome to come watch and learn from Albright as he works with talented Morris piano students. This event is free and
open to the public.

Tickets are available for purchase online, by phone and mail, or in person at the Office of Student Activities,
Conferences, and Special Events. To purchase your tickets today, please visit tickets.umn.edu or call 320-589-6077.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.

http://www.morris.umn.edu
https://www.tickets.umn.edu/UMM/Online/
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